
ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Friday 19th July 2024 

I can’t believe we are actually here! The last day of our academic year 2023-2024! We have had a lovely 
week with discos, Forest School, Toy Day and our Leavers Mass for our Year 6 children. I would just like 

to say a big thank you to you all for your kind words, support and encouragement during my first year as 
Headteacher. Whilst it has taken some adjusting to step outside of the classroom fulltime, which has  

always been my passion, I have really enjoyed this year and this is down to having amazing staff,  
children and parents to work with. I couldn’t think of a better family to be a part of than here at St  

Joseph’s, so again thank you. I hope you all have an amazing summer break and we will see you back in 
September! Love Miss Gleeson xxx 

Mini Mission of the Week 

To listen to Jesus 

 

 

This is not ‘goodbye’, this is ‘we'll see you later’… 

To our AMAZING Year 6 children, you should be so very proud of yourselves for all that you have achieved  

during your time at school. Remember that you are all unique, all special and all have something so wonderful  

to bring to this world, just by being you. Do not let anyone dim your light.  

Shine bright, be kind and reach for the stars!  

We will miss you all! 



Mini Mission Award 

The nominees for our Mission award:  

Violet C (LJs)   Emily R (Y2) 

  Erin R (Y4)  Millie D (Y5) 

And the winners are…..   

Emily & Millie! 

Goodbye 
Not only do we wave goodbye to our Year 6 children, but we are saying goodbye to Miss Porter and Miss Grainger. 
Miss Porter has worked in school for over ten years and has been an absolute credit to our school. Her hard work 
and dedication to St Joseph’s has made a huge difference to our staff and families. We would like to wish her the 

very best of luck as she goes off to study Midwifery.  
 

Miss Grainger has had a fantastic year teaching Class 3. She has been a valuable member of staff and I know that 
she will be very much missed by staff and children. We also wish Miss Grainger the best of luck at her new school.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tweak of the Week Award 

The nominees for our Tweak of the Week award: 

All of Class 1  Jaxx P (Y2) 

Leo F (Y4) Anaya M (Y5) 

And the winners are…..   

All of Class 1!  

 EYFS Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

Values Award 

 

Mark H Poppy P Finlay M Arnie H Suzie C Lizzie M Ava L 

Wow Worker 

 

Theo Y-C Isaac T Lyla F C Michael C Erin R Freddie S Isla H 

WEEK BEGINNING: 2nd September  

 
Monday 2nd September: 
INSET DAY  
 
 
Tuesday 3rd September: 
BACK TO SCHOOL 
 
 
Wednesday 4th September: 
 
 
 
Thursday  5th September: 
Y6 trip to London  

 

 

Friday 6th September: 


